
 
MEGHALAYA BOARD OF SCHOOL EDUCATION 

HEADQUARTERS :::: TURA 
 

NOTIFICATION NO. 914  
Dated Tura, the 28th July, 2021. 

 
  In continuation to the Notification No. 853, Dated the 28th June, 2019, it is hereby 

notified for information of all concerned that all categories of candidates who have been 

unsuccessful in the HSSLC Examinations (Old Course of Studies) shall have to take re-

admission and attend regular classes in Class XII in any institution of their choice from the 

academic session 2021-22 with prior permission from the Board. Such candidates shall 

have to follow the current course of studies. 

  

 The Head of Institution are requested to kindly accommodate the above mentioned 

candidates accordingly. 

 

 

 
 
 

(M.H.K. Marak) 
Executive Chairman, 

Meghalaya Board of School Education, 
Tura. 

 
No. MBOSE/HSSLC/Ex-89/12/NOT/8287-8736                        Dated Tura, the 28th July, 2021. 
Copy forwarded to: 
 

1. The Additional Chief Secretary to the Govt. of Meghalaya, Department of 
Education, Meghalaya, Shillong. 

2. The Director, Higher & Technical Education, Department of Education, 
Meghalaya, Shillong. 

3. The Director, School Education & Literacy, Department of Education, 
Meghalaya, Shillong. 

  4.  The Joint Director, ITES Branch, Meghalaya Board of School Education, Tura  
     with a request to kindly upload this information in MBOSE website. 
  5.  The Joint Director, Meghalaya Board of School Education, Shillong. 
  6.  The District School Education Officers of all Districts. 
  7.  To all Head of Institutions under Meghalaya Board of School Education. 
 8. To all Officers of MBOSE. 
   9.  Office file. 
 
 
 
 

(M.H.K. Marak) 
Executive Chairman, 

Meghalaya Board of School Education, 
Tura. 

 
 

 
 
 

……………….. 


